ABERDEEN CITY COUNCIL - EDUCATION AND CHILDREN'S SERVICES







Mrs D Reid Head Teacher

Telephone Aberdeen 315487 Fax Aberdeen 312225

e-mail <u>broomhill@aberdeencity.gov.uk</u>

Twitter: @SchoolBroomhill



BROOMHILL SCHOOL GRAY STREET ABERDEEN AB10 6JF

Monday 2nd October 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Parents Evenings - November 2017

During the 2017/18 session we will have two opportunities for you to meet individually with your child's teacher during Parents Evenings. The first opportunity is now approaching in November, with another opportunity following the Easter holidays.

Our November Parents Evenings will be held at the following times:

Tuesday 7th November: 6pm – 8.30pm

and

Wednesday 8th November: 3.30pm – 6pm

In order that appointment times can be arranged prior to the forthcoming October holidays I would be grateful if you would complete the attached reply slip indicating your preferred appointment date and return this to your child's teacher as soon as possible. Appointment times will be issued during the week beginning 30th October on our return to school.

I look forward to seeing you on Parents Evening.

Yours faithfully

Dann Ws Reid

Mrs D Reid Head Teacher

Broomhill Parents Evenings - November 2017

Please indicate your preferred appointment day below. Also, please give the names of any siblings and their class/stage as we will endeavour to ensure that appointment times are given as close together as we can accommodate.

I would prefer an appointment on:

	Please tick preferred day, or both to indicate either.
Tuesday 7 th November 2017: 6pm – 8.30pm	
Or	
Wednesday 8 th November 2017: 3.30pm – 6pm	
Child's Name:	Class:
Names of siblings:	

Please return this slip to your child's teacher by Friday 6th October 2017. Thank you.

pcbroomhill@aberdeen.npfs.org.uk